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Greetings from the Commander

RN  EWSLETTE
Ph: 412-653-1555 Ph: 412-653-1555

November is the month that we celebrate our veterans. 
On November 8 we are celebrating Veterans Day with food 
from 1:00 – 3:00 and D.J Tim will be here from 3:00 till 7:00.

Th e children at Gill Hall Elementary School have been 
challenged to create an American fl ag. Th ey can use any 
material that they want to construct their fl ag. Don Rottman plus a few men from 
the legion will judge the fl ags and pick the best one from each grade. Contact Don 
to take part in this celebration of our veterans.
 
Th e post would like to thank the ALA, Sons and the Riders for donating money 
to the Legion.  With the donation we purchased some new kitchen equipment.  
We appreciate all of your help.

Our Post will be closed November 3rd - November 7th.  At this time we are having 
a work detail to upgrade our Post.  We could use some volunteers to help. Please 
sign up when you will be available to help with the work detail.   

Lisa Deity and I went to the Doubletree Hotel for a conference held by the Liquor 
Control Board. We brought back a lot of information that is available to any 
member who would like to read.   

I attended the District 36th Western Section monthly meeting.  Th ere were not 
enough people to make a quorum. Th ey held a meeting and could not conduct any 
business.  Th at is why I encourage our members to attend these meetings.   

We would like to say thanks to Gary, John, Vicky and Debbie for preparing for us 
the terrifi c meals during half time on football Sundays.  We would like to see more 
of you come out, watch the game, enjoy the meal and perhaps meet some new friends.  

In God and Country I am
Commander Carl Anderson
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Novenber  2014

 November 13   

N  O  V  E  M  B  E  R 
D i n n e r  S p e c i a l s

    Nov. 7. . . Kitchen & Legion Closed

       Nov. 14 . . .  Reubens

       Nov. 21 . . . Meatloaf 

     Nov. 27. . . CLOSED for the HOLIDAYS

BOWLING
Tuesdays at 6:30 

Rent the
Downstairs Room 

for Your 
Special Occasion  

Contact Lisa at 412-758-9116

N O V E M B E R   E V E N T S
LEGION CLOSED NOVEMBER 3 - 7 

Entertainment Meeting  ....................... Nov. ?  6pm 
Post 712 Meeting  ................................  Nov. 10  7pm
Riders Meeting  ...................................  Nov. 13  7pm 
Corporation Meeting  .........................  Nov. 17 7pm
SAL Meeting  .......................................  Nov. 20  7pm
ALA Meeting  ......................................  Nov. 24 7pm

 Look for 

happy hour
specials
coming in
December

on Wednesday nite
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November  2014

Join us on Facebook

   Americanlegion Postsevenonetwo Free Wi-Fi

Next Meeting

November 24
at 7:00 pm

Pick up your

2015 
enjoy 
books

 at the bar

Auxiliary Corner 
Please mark your calendars for the Children’s Christmas party on 
December 6th at 11:00 the signup sheet is at the bar. No sign ups 
aft er November 24th so Santa can get his shopping done. Th anks to all 
that went to Southwestern Veterans Center for a little get together. Th e 
Vets really enjoyed it, especially the pie and ice cream. We will be 
seeing them again one more time before Xmas.   Th anks to all that 
helped us with the poppy sale. We were okay with it but a few more 
members could have helped us out. Hope you all have a nice holiday 
Next meeting is November 24th. Hope to see a lot of ladies there. 
Enjoy books are still at the bar. Some of the Sarris bars are now $1:00. 
GOD BLESS AND PROTECT OUR TROOPS
Mary Ann Marunich
ALA President

Children’s
Christmas Party
 December 6th 

at 11:00
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November  2014
Sons of the American Legion

next
meeting

November 20

Th anks to all that participated in our Hoagie sale.  It was a great 
success.  A special thanks to Dave Frediani (and his wife) and Russ 
Wilson they are always our two biggest sellers. Also want to thank the 
members of the SAL who volunteered their time in making the hoagies.

Here is the lineup for the Steelers dinners in November:

November 9th – food served at half-time
Ham & Scalloped Potatoes

Salad and Dessert

November 30th - food served at half-time
Pork Dinner with or without Sauerkraut & Mashed Potatoes 

Salad and Dessert

Mark your calendar for the ARMY/NAVY game on December 13th.  
Lots of fun and good eats.

Once again, we are doing our Feed 5 Families for Th anksgiving.  
If you know any Veterans in need, let the SAL know.  Please put your 
name as always on the items you would like to donate.
.
We wish Dave Peterson a fast recovery.  
You are in our thoughts.

Happy Th anksgiving to all. Our next meeting 
will be November 20th. 

Sincerely yours,
Gary C. Hartman
Commander of the SAL
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November  2014American Legion Riders 
In October, there were a few riders went on the  Applefest ride to 
Franklin on a very chilly day. Going north and seeing the changing 
of the leaves was fantastic despite the cold. 

Any riders member interested in going to the Veterans Day lunch 
Tuesday November 11th in Homestead contact Nancy or Smitty. 

Our annual Christmas party will be Saturday December 6th so 
mark your calendars. 

We are very happy to know fellow member Dave Peterson is 
home from the hospital and on the road to recovery. We miss you 
brother, get well soon.

PLEASE NOTE: November’s meeting is Wednesday 
November 13th at 7 p.m.

Nancy Schwartz
American Legion Riders President

next
meetin

g

Novem
ber 1

3 

 at 7
:00

Dave Peterson 
Get Well Soon !

Mark 
Your 

Calendars 
Christmas Party 

December 6th
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Come Paint with Us
Saturday November  15, 2014

American Legion Post 712
Pleasant Hills, PA 15236

1:00 to 4:00
 

We will walk you through 
the steps of painting 

this picture 
No experience necessary

$25 will reserve your seat 



www.alpost712pa.org 

American 

Legion Post 712 

in Pleasant Hills 

is now available 

on Facebook as  

‘Americanlegion Postsevenonetwo’

November is the month 
that we celebrate our veterans. 

November 8 
we are celebrating Veterans Day 

with food from 1:00 – 3:00 
D.J Tim will be here from 3:00 till 7:00


